
Beware of fraudulent calls from GLD’s
number

GLD has been made aware that some members of the public have been receiving
fraudulent calls from our General Enquiries number (020 7210 3000 and 0207
210 8500). Some calls have involved claims that members of the public have
evaded tax.

Please note GLD will not contact you directly in any circumstances.

If you have been contacted from our General Enquiries number, have received a
suspicious call from GLD or have any information, please contact Action Fraud
on: 0300 123 2040.
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